
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, November 21, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: “The Feast!”  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Brooklyn Roach   

 

 

1. Early Act Club is looking for students who would like to volunteer on Thanksgiving Day 

morning to help support LaGrange Rotary Club Run for Pie. The club needs help with 

water stations and/or the food station. Students will receive service hours. See Mrs. 

Rupert for more information.  

 

2. The wrestling season will start the day we get back from break on November 

27th.  Please bring all of your wrestling equipment and ready to practice at 3:30.  Hope to 

see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


